Harbin, Danielle

From: Aaron Benzing <Aaron.Benzing@hawkins-weir.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 9:13 AM

To: Harbin, Danielle

Subject: RE: AR0036692 Mena CAO 2nd Amendment

Thank you Danielle

Aaron M. Benzing, P.E.*, Vice President

Hawkins-Weir Engineers, Inc.

211 Natural Resources Drive e Little Rock, AR 72205
(P) 501.374.4846 » (F) 479.474.8531 * (M) 501.414.9851

*Licensed Professional Engineer in Arkansas, Oklahoma, & Mississippi

From: Harbin, Danielle <Danielle.Harbin@adeg.state.ar.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 3:11 PM

To: mayor@cityofmena.org

Cc: Aaron Benzing <Aaron.Benzing@hawkins-weir.com>; Wastewater <menawwtp@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: AR0036692 Mena CAO 2nd Amendment

Mayor Smith,

The letter requesting to withdraw the CAO 2™ Amendment has been reviewed. | will continue to monitor Mena’s TRC
results for the next three months to determine if the City can continue to be in compliance. After the three month
period, we can discuss how to proceed.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Analyst

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0056 | e:danielle.harbin@adeg.state.ar.us

ARKANSAS

ENERGY & ENVIRONMENT

From: Harbin, Danielle

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 11:18 AM
To: 'mayor@cityofmena.org'

Cc: 'Aaron Benzing'; 'Wastewater'

Subject: AR0036692 Mena CAO 2nd Amendment

Mayor Smith,



| have received the letter and it is under review. Once it has been reviewed, | will get back with you.

Thanks,

Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Analyst

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118

t: 501.682.0056 | e: danielle.harbin@adeq.state.ar.us

ARKANSAS

ENERGY & ENVIRONMENT




